**MEDIA ALERT**
Ypsilanti Veteran to Receive New Roof Installed 
by Neighborhood Roofing
Owens Corning Roof Deployment Project Gives Back to U.S. Military Veterans 
A U.S. Army veteran will receive a new roof on Monday, June 26, 2023, from Neighborhood Roofing, an Owens Corning Platinum Roofing Contractor, as part of the Owens Corning Roof Deployment Project. 
Through a partnership with Habitat for Humanity Huron Valley, the U.S. Army veteran was selected and approved as the recipient for the roof replacement.
The Owens Corning Roof Deployment Project is a nationwide effort to show gratitude and honor the veterans who served our country and the families who support them. Since the inception of this program in 2016, more than 450 military members have received new roofs.
Who: Neighborhood Roofing, Habitat for Humanity Huron Valley, Owens Corning and family of U.S. Army veteran. A representative from Neighborhood Roofing will be available to speak with media about the Roof Deployment Project.
	
What: Neighborhood Roofing is providing a new roof for the U.S. Army veteran, as part of the Owens Corning Roof Deployment Project. The Owens Corning Foundation is donating roofing materials and Neighborhood Roofing is donating the labor. 

When: Monday, June 26, 2023 beginning at 8:00 a.m. EST

Where: 6400 Meadowlark Lane, Ypsilanti, MI 48197

For more information on the Roof Deployment Project, or to learn more about how you can get involved, please contact us at roofdeployment@owenscorning.com.   

About Neighborhood Roofing
At Neighborhood Roofing, we understand that a home is your most important investment. We are fully licensed and insured with the State of Michigan and we are registered with all the regional municipalities to pull building permits and to work within those cities. Neighborhood Roofing Inc. is accredited by as well as having an A+ rating from the Michigan Better Business Bureau. We are also committed to giving back to the community by supplying very low cost labor and materials to Habitat for Humanity's Washtenaw county projects. We do our very best to protect your home or business.

Visit https://www.neighborhoodroofing.com/ to learn more.
